
July 24, 2024 
 
 
To: Public Library Directors 
 
From: Paranita S. Carpenter 
 (804) 692-3993 
 paranita.carpenter@lva.virginia.gov 
 
Subj: FY2025 State Aid 
 
 
Attached is a copy of your approved Application for State Aid Grant for the Hampton Public 
Library in the amount of $273,853.00. 
 
Please communicate receipt of this grant and its importance to local library services to the 
appropriate governing bodies, individuals, organizations, and media in your area. 
 
You will receive four (4) quarterly payments in the amount of $68,463.25 from the Department 
of Accounts according to the following schedule: 
 

Month of Payment EDI Deposit to Locality* Deadline for Checks to 
Arrive at Locality** 

July 2024 July 12, 2024 July 19, 2024 
October 2024 October 10, 2024 October 17, 2024 
January 2025 January 13, 2025 January 20, 2025 
April 2025 April 10, 2025 April 17, 2025 

 
*EDI (Electronic Data Interchange) deposits to designated bank accounts. 
**Paper checks (non-EDI) should be received. 
 
The Instructions for Expenditure of State Aid Grants are available on the Infocenter at this 
address: https://vpl.lib.va.us/grants/state-aid/#rr. If you have any questions, please contact Kim 
Armentrout at (804) 692-3601 or kim.armentrout@lva.virginia.gov. 
 
If you do not receive your quarterly payment by the scheduled date(s), please contact me 
immediately.


